
Southwest Durham County and Southeast Chapel Hill 
Collector Street Plan- Final Public Workshop 

 

What are These Maps? 
The Durham-Chapel Hill-Carrboro Metropolitan Planning Organization (DCHC MPO) is 

developing a collector street plan for southwest Durham County and southeast Chapel 

Hill.  If you received this notice in the mail, it is very likely that you live in, or next to, the 

study area.  Enclosed are three documents illustrating the Revised Southwest 

Durham/Southeast Chapel Hill Collector Street Plan:  

• A map of the Revised Collector Street Plan Network; 

• A close-up map of the NC 54 corridor from the Revised Plan Network; and, 

• A one-page “flyer” providing an overview of the Plan purpose, key points and 

recommendations. 

You can access additional information, including color maps, on the www.dchcmpo.org 

web site. 

 

When is the Final Public Workshop? 

The final public workshop will be held October 10, 2006 and will present the proposed 

collector street network for your response and comments.  Please review the enclosed 

information, and come out to participate.  The workshop will be held at Creekside 

Elementary School, 5321 Ephesus Church Rd., Durham, NC 27707.   You can drop in 

anytime from 6:30PM to 8:30PM to discuss the collector street plan with staff – there will 

be a short presentation at 7:00PM to review the plan.  We’ll see you there! 

   

What are the Next Steps? 
Local planning staff and a consultant team developed the proposed Collector Street Plan 

based on public input received at a series of three public workshops and a public 

hearing conducted from October 2005 through June 2006.   Staff will make additional 

revisions to the Plan based on this final public workshop, and then present the final Plan 

to the Transportation Advisory Committee (TAC) for adoption.  The TAC is the DCHC 

MPO governing board that is comprised of County and municipal elected officials, and 

could adopt the final Plan as early as December 2006.  Planners, developers and the 

local community will use the adopted Plan to design and review proposed developments. 

 
For additional information: please contact Andy Henry, Project Manager at (919) 560-4366; email 
Andrew.Henry@durhamnc.gov; or, visit www.dchcmpo.org web site. 
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